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	Action

	1.
	Apologies
	

	
	John Buckley (JB)

John Earley (JE) 

John Weeks (JW)


	

	2.
	Minutes of last meeting
	

	
	The minutes were agreed and signed by the Chairman as a true record of the meeting held on 24th January 2018.
	

	3.
	Matters Arising
	

	
	None
	

	4.
	New Staff
	

	
	JS advised that a new receptionist, Jennie, had started in January and is settling in well.  We also have a new phlebotomist, Jessica, who started this month, who replaces Maggie, who left us earlier in the month.  Jessica comes with excellent experience from working on the wards in a hospital.  She works from Tuesday to Friday.  We will also be training Sarah, one of the dispensers, to do phlebotomy to ensure maximum flexibility in the team, and help to cover holidays and other absences.
	

	5.
	Carers Event
	

	
	There was discussion around the kind of event that our Carers would find helpful.  It was felt that an event involving a mix of Carers and Cared For would be most helpful.   The event could focus on Dementia or Frail Elderly – perhaps a physio could give a talk/advice about falls as this is an area that is commonly an issue for carers.  GM also said that practical help such as completing forms would be helpful.  It was agreed that JS and GM would discuss further outside the meeting.
	

	6.
	New Surgery
	

	6.1
	JW asked what progress was being made on the new surgery as it seems to have gone very quiet. 
GM was able to report that the final report is being written for the Neighbourhood Plan which is then subject to consultation and further amendment.  Once Wiltshire Council is happy with it, the report then goes to a commissioner for examination.  After this the referendum in the parish will take place.  It is hoped this will take place in the summer.  This must return a simple majority, over 50% of those who vote.  

JW asked why it had taken so long and what had held it up.

It was reported that the project had been held up by at least 6 months when the Alternative Option Group asked to be given time to produce an alternative plan.  They initially asked for a few weeks but they returned several times with alternative proposals which they finally agreed were not deliverable.  It is hoped that we now have a strong proposal with which to move forward to a successful conclusion.

	

	6.2
	The next stage of the process will be to go to a referendum in the village.  It is hope this will be late summer/autumn.  As soon as information on this is available it will be publicised.
	

	6.3
	It was thought to be an appropriate time to start thinking about fund raising for the new surgery.  There will be a need to purchase new furniture and equipment to kit out the new surgery, and to pay for some other associated costs for which there is no source of available funding.  EM has kindly agreed to help manage this process and has many ideas about how this can be done.  

It was agreed that although the referendum only includes the Sherston Parish, fundraising should spread to the whole catchment area of the surgery, including Luckington.
	

	9.
	Next meeting
	

	
	23rd July 2018  - Dr Lorna Harris
	

	
	24th October 2018  - Dr Simon Watkins
	


Minutes accepted as true record of meeting:

Signed ……………………………………    
Date ………………………….


